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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 8:18 AM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Naseem Alston


Subject: SRSC tasker for your review and clearance


Maria,


Here is my edit on this tasker adding details to the ROC section.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

